
PROJECT STATUS
Construction on the project began on 
September 6, 2022

PROJECT BUDGET
The estimated cost of construction is 
$23.8 million.

PROJECT LOCATION
Citracado Parkway, between West  
Valley Parkway to Andreasen Drive.

Citracado Parkway, Current Configuration North End at Andreasen Drive

Citracado Parkway, Current Configuration South End at Harmony Grove Village Parkway

PROJECT OVERVIEW
The City of Escondido (City) will improve Citracado  
Parkway from West Valley Parkway to Andreasen Drive. 

Improvements include a new bridge structure over Escondido 
Creek connecting approximately 2,100 of road between 
Harmony Grove Village Parkway and Andreasen Drive.  
The project will also add one vehicular lane, bike lanes and 
sidewalks in each direction between Harmony Grove Village 
and West Valley Parkway. These enhancements will add 
capacity and shorten travel times.

WHAT TO EXPECT
During construction, the community can expect intermittent road 
closures, utility relocation as well as wall reconstruction. Some 
activities may be loud; however, crews will mitigate impacts to 
the community to the extent possible.
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CITY OF ESCONDIDO

CONTACT US
For questions or concerns about the project, please contact the Outreach Team at: 
PROJECT HELPLINE: (760) 239-6585 EMAIL: astansell@kleinfelder.com 
Updates on the progress of this project and construction will be made to the site listed 
below:
PROJECT WEBSITE: https://www.escondido.org/citracado-parkway-extension-project.aspx 


